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INSIDE 

Students were invited onto 

stage. Everyone joins in to 

sing the Birthday Babies a 

birthday song.   

 

Celebrating June 

Babies Birthday  

__ 

Celebrating July 

Babies Birthday  

__  

Yeah! They are finally 7 

and 8 respectively! A 

year older, a year wiser!  

Happy Birthday to our 

Primary 1 and Primary 2 

students! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning Journeys for Primary 2 to 

River Wonders  
- By Mrs Noelle Chong 

The school organized learning journey for our Primary 1 and Primary 2 students. 

The aim is to integrate all subjects into the learning journey to make learning fun 

and meaningful. These learning journeys provided students with authentic 

learning experiences that will reinforce their cognitive and conceptual learning 

which is in line with MOE syllabus.   

We would like to thank all the Parent Volunteers for taking time off their busy schedule 

to join us at River Wonders and Singapore Zoo. We hoped you enjoyed the time with 

us as much as the students enjoyed their time with you.     

Students learnt about animals and where they live. It is important for them to learn to 

conserve and co-exist with wildlife. Students also have a better understanding of the 

importance of taking care of the environment as it has a significant impact on the lives 

and welfare of animals.  

 

 



 

The Review  
  

 

Primary 1 Learning 

Journey to Singapore Zoo  
- By Mdm Jenny 

Students were over moon. They were all excited, well 

prepared and was looking forward to this day.    

To allow learning to be more focused, we have decided 

to take the Wild Africa route.  

Students were in awe to see all the animals in their 

enclosures. The animals were active, alert and they are 

all ready to welcome us.  

There were various tasks to be completed at the 

different enclosures. In group of six, students completed 

the tasks using the ipad. These questions were brought 

back to classrooms for further discussions after the 

learning journey. 

 Pictures Taken at the 

Singapore Zoo  
- Pictures credit to the Form Teachers 

 

  

 


